
 

 

 

 

 

A happy school committed to excellence 
SEAMER & IRTON CP SCHOOL ~ DENISON AVENUE~ SEAMER ~ SCARBOROUGH 

Tel:  01723 863489                  
Email:  headteacher@seamerirton.n-yorks.sch.uk      Website: www.seamerirtonprimary.co.uk 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,                               13 January 2023 
 

We are constantly striving to improve as a school so that we can offer the very best 

quality of care and education to our pupils. Your feedback is an important part of 

this process so I hope you will take a few minutes to complete the parent 
questionnaire that we have sent out to you by email today. 

http://perspective.angelsolutions.co.uk/diagnostics/Survey.aspx?link=6fb8401c-

fe59-4844-a3da-25bd6111787f  
 

ROAD SAFETY  We have had some complaints from residents about cars parking 

inconsistently, and indeed illegally, across driveways and on junctions. Please think 
carefully about where you are parking.  

 

  I would remind you that our advice has always been: 

 Avoid entering Bell Close at busy times. 

 Park and stride from the car parks available at The Mayfield Hotel, The Copper Horse 

and The Londesborough – it is only a few minutes walk! 

 Observe the voluntary one-way system around Denison Avenue. 

 Never reverse around the school entrances – our children are small; you cannot see 

them. 

 There are no excuses for putting a child’s life at risk. 

Please also be respectful towards the elderly residents of Bell Close who require access at 

all times for emergency vehicles. 

 

Thank you for playing your part in keeping our children safe. 
 
LEARNING JOURNEYS  All of this half-term’s learning journeys are now up and 

running following some really exciting learning journey launches. Don’t forget 

to follow your child’s class on twitter to see what they have been getting 

up to. You can also find out what your child will be learning by visiting 

the curriculum section of our website or by clicking on ‘Class Pages’.  
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Cauliflower Card & Gifts total amount raised from sales is £512.   

Thank you to everyone who supported and also to our wonderful 

Stars team that dedicate their time to organise these events to raise 
money for our school. 

 

 
STAMP COLLECTION  Maple Class are starting to collect used stamps to raise money 

for the RNLI. It does not matter if the stamps are old, recent, common, rare, British or 

from far away. All you have to do is cut the stamp off the envelope leaving about a 
centimetre of envelope border.  Please give them to Mrs Ripley, Miss Dobson or any of 

the pupils in Maple Class, or hand them into the office. 

 
SCHOOL DINNNERS W/C 16 January 2023 

 

Monday  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Farmhouse Mac & 
Cheese, garlic bread 
(v) Veggie Slice 
 
Cheese Jacket  
Potato 
 
Veg Melt Panini 
 
Jam Roly Poly &  
Custard 

Cheese Burger 
(v) Veggie Dog 
 
Baked Bean Jacket 
Potato 
 
Ham & Tomato  
Panini 
 
Banana Brownie 
 
 

Mince Beef & 
Dumplings 
(v) Cottage Pie 
 
Tuna Jacket Potato 
 
Cheese Panini 
 
Marbled Sponge & 
Custard 

Chicken Korma & Rice 
(v) Veg Lasagne 
 
Veg Chilli Jacket Potato 
 
Tuna Panini 
 
Oatie Biscuit & Cheese 

Battered Fish 
(v) Cheese &  
Tomato Quiche 
 
Baked Bean Jacket 
Potato 
 
Cheese & Tomato 
Panini 
 
Lemon & Sultana  
Ice Finger 

 
 

IMPORTANT DATES   

14.1.23 Table Tennis regional final 

19.1.23 Football - county final 
10.2.23 School closes for half term 

20.2.23 School re-opens 

09.3.23 Parents’ evening ~ details to follow 
14.3.23 Parents’ evening ~ details to follow 

31.3.23 School closes for Easter 

 
Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely                          
 

 

 
Jonathan Wanless  

Headteacher 


